
MY	
  EMAIL	
   CONSTITUENT	
  EMAIL	
   MP	
   REPLY	
  TO	
  ME	
   REPLY	
  TO	
  CONSITITUENT	
  
I am sending this 
email to every 
Member of 
Parliament. I will 
publicise your 
responses in a 
database. Please note 
that this is not a 
constituency matter. It 
is of national 
importance, although 
you will all have 
constituents affected. 
 
You should be aware 
of the corruption in 
the appointment Rona 
Fairhead, an HSBC 
director, to head the 
BBC. Fairhead was at 
HSBC at the time they 
perpetrated a massive 
fraud on UK 
consumers over many 
years, amounting to 
some £1bn. The 
appointment was not 
in accordance with 
proper procedures and 
has serious 
implications for 

Dear ………. 
My address is 
and phone number: 
I am your constituent and I wish 
you to confirm that you received 
an email from Nicholas Wilson 
on 23 or 24 June 2015 and that 
you have read this link 
contained in his email – 
http://nicholaswilson.com/smoki
ng-gun/ 
I consider the appointment of 
Rona Fairhead, an HSBC 
director with no previous 
broadcast experience, to the 
Chair of the BBC Trust to be 
highly suspect and most likely a 
political appointment, which 
does not appear to have been 
carried out according to the 
correct procedures. 
Please confirm that you have 
received this email and that you 
will take appropriate action. 
Yours sincerely, 
	
  

	
   	
   	
  



democracy and free 
speech. The BBC has 
never reported the 
fraud, or David 
Cameron's cover-up in 
order to make the 
HSBC Chair, Stephen 
Green, a Lord.  
 
The fraud has already 
been ruled against by 
the Office of Fair 
Trading and the 
Solicitors Regulation 
Authority. However, it 
has also been covered 
up by the FCA, on 
their own admission, 
and this was dealt 
with by Jesse Norman 
MP at a Treasury 
Select Committee 
hearing earlier this 
year.  
 
All the details are here 
- 
http://nicholaswilson.c
om/smoking-gun/ - 
and my website 
contains all the 
evidence of 



everything I am 
reporting. I have 
campaigned against 
this now for 12 years 
and the conspiracy of 
silence has got to stop. 
I expect at least one 
MP to take action and 
for the matter to be 
discussed in 
Parliament. That is 
what you are all there 
for. 
 
As mentioned, I will 
publish every 
response to this email, 
even if it is only an 
automated response. 
 
Nicholas Wilson	
  
  Paul	
  Flynn	
   It's not possible for me to take up 

issues of this historic nature because 
of pressing constituency and other 
business that are currently urgent. 
Paul Flynn MP  
	
  

	
  

  Martin	
  
Vickers	
  

Dear Mr Wilson, 
  
Thank you for your email. 
  
Whilst you are quite right in saying this 

	
  



is a national issue in the first instance it 
is one that you must take through your 
own MP. 
  
I am aware of the allegations that you 
mention which maybe something that 
the Culture Media  & Sport Select 
Committee would wish to inquire into. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Martin Vickers 
Member of Parliament for the 
Cleethorpes Constituency 
 	
  

  Peter	
  
Dowd	
  

Thank you for your email. 
 
Please consider it acknowledged by 
this automated response. Your email 
will be dealt with as promptly as 
possible. 
 
Members of Parliament can only take 
up cases on behalf of their own 
constituents so, if you have not done 
so, please can you provide me with 
your full name, your full postal 
address, and a contact telephone 
number. 
 
I will endeavour to get back to you 

Dear  
Thank you for your email. I do 
not appear to have received the 
email from Mr Wilson. 
 
If you go believe the 
appointment was made outside 
of appropriate procedures you 
may wish to write to and present 
the evidence you hold to the 
BBC Trust compliance officer 
for his/her attention. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Peter Dowd MP, 

 



as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Peter Dowd MP	
  

	
  

  Amber	
  
Rudd	
  

Thank you very much for your email, I 
will reply as soon as possible. 
  
I receive a great many ‘click and send’ 
emails which constituents send via 
lobbying websites. These emails are 
very useful in letting me know how local 
people are feeling on a particular issue, 
however replying individually takes up a 
very large amount of time and limits my 
ability to help with constituents facing 
pressing individual matters. I will 
therefore put my response to campaign 
emails on my website.  
  
If you have emailed me on a particular 
campaign, you can find a detailed reply 
here – http://amberrudd.co.uk/responses-
to-campaigns/ 
<http://amberrudd.co.uk/responses-to-
campaigns/>  
  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Amber Rudd MP	
  

Dear  
Thank you for your email to 
Amber.  
  
I have searched Amber’s Inbox, 
but can find no trace of an email 
from Nicholas Wilson. 
  
Amber will write to you as soon 
as possible. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
 
Dr Louise Sargent (Mrs) 
Office Manager to Amber Rudd, 
Secretary of State for Energy 
and Climate Change, 

	
  

  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  



  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
  	
   	
   	
  
	
  


